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 Month Year  Month Year 
Fires Reported  146 2089 Total Incidents Reported 1,814 38,175 
Structure Fires 37 769 

Dollar Loss due to fire year to date $38,744,629 Vehicle Fire 31 455 
Other Fires 78 865 Dollar Loss due to fire Month $499,950 

Monthly Fire Totals 
Jan. Feb. Mar. Apr. May Jun. Jul. Aug. Sep. Oct. Nov. Dec. 
150 122  181 206 216 247 310 289 222 146 0 0 
 

Most Reported Fire Incident Type for the Month 
Grass Fires…… 19.26% 

Off Road Vehicle or Heavy Equipment Fires…… 10.37 
Building Fires…… 10.37 

Most Reported Heat Source for the Month 
Radiated, Conducted heat from operating equipment…. 8.20% 

Hot ember or ash…. 6.92% 

 Spark, ember, or flame from operating equipment…. 4.92% 

 
Casualties Caused by Fire 

 Month Year 
Civilian Fatalities 0 14 
Civilian Injuries 0 15 

Incident Totals by Type for the Year 
Fires Rupture/ 

Explosion 
Rescue 
(EMS) 

Hazardous 
Conditions 

Services Good 
Intent 

Severe 
Weather 

Special  
Incidents 

False  
Calls 

Total 

2,089 76 23,934 1,467 2,282 3,900 41 210 4,166 38,175 

Number of Fire Departments/Districts Reporting for the Month…. 87 

Number of Fire Departments/Districts Reporting for the Year……    261/363 

70.49%

9.84%

14.75%

4.92%

Fire classification percentage for the month

Accidental Incendiary Undetermined Under Investigation
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From the Fire Marshal’s Desk 
I hope that all made it through the recent severe weather safely.  As winter begins, we will be changing a 
few items as the New Year starts.   
 
In January 2023, we will be separating our monthly newsletter/update and the fire report into two 
separate documents.  We will focus on a fire reporting reminder and newsletter/update from our office 
on the first working day of each month, and then report monthly data in the middle of each month.  This 
will help us focus our messaging for what is coming up in the month we are in, and allow our data to 
stand alone highlighting the fire problem in North Dakota. 
 
We are still accepting Certificates of Existence (CoE) for 2022, so if your fire department has not 
submitted one, please contact our office for assistance.  We do send out reminders weekly to those 
departments that have not submitted yet.  The email reminders have instructions on how to complete 
the CoE process and set up an online account.  By using our online portal and form, your information is 
saved over subsequent years, requiring less data entry in future years.  You can find the portal on our 
website at:  https://attorneygeneral.nd.gov/public-safety/fire-safety-information-0/fire-departments. 
 
Since fall decided to end so abruptly, and the Holiday Season is fast approaching, this month’s public 
education is focused on Cooking Fire Safety and Smoke Alarm Installations provided by the American 
Red Cross.  If you have any questions regarding local smoke alarm installation programs for your 
community, please contact the North Dakota Red Cross Chapter. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1720 Burlington Dr, Ste B,  
Bismarck, ND 58504 
Phone: 701-328-5555 
E-mail: infofm@nd.gov 

 

https://attorneygeneral.nd.gov/public-safety/fire-safety-information-0/fire-departments
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Public Education and Outreach for the 
Month 
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